
 

 

Crowd management arrangements 

for registry and accounts office of the District Court 

 

From 17 August 2020, court users who need to go to the District Court 

registry and accounts office should pay attention to the following 

arrangements:  

 

(a) To reduce people flow, the capacity and operating hours of the 

registry and accounts office have been reduced (from 8:45am to 

12:30pm and from 2:00pm to 5:00pm, Monday to Friday except 

public holidays).  Services will not be provided to court users who 

arrive at the registry or accounts office after 4:30pm; 

 

(b) Court users should go directly to the registry and accounts office on 

6/F of the Wanchai Law Courts Building (“WLCB”) for services; 

 

(c) There will be crowd control and social distancing requirements at the 

registry and accounts office; and 

 

(d) A queuing arrangement at the designated area on G/F of the WLCB 

and/or a special lift control arrangement for accessing 6/F will be put 

in place where necessary. 

  

2.       Court users should check the updated information on the Judiciary 

website (www.judiciary.hk), and follow the instructions of the Judiciary staff 

and security personnel.  
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